
 
 

 

                  
  
      

  April 17, 2009                                                       
 
 
 

                                                                                   
 The Honorable Speaker Christine C. Quinn                            
 Attention:  Mr. John Lisyanskiy                               
 Council of the City of New York                                       
 City Hall                
 New York, New York 10007 
 
 Re: Taxi & Limousine Commission 
    For-Hire Vehicle Base License approvals 
 
 

  Dear Speaker Quinn: 
 

         Please be advised that on April 16, 2009 the Taxi & Limousine Commission voted to approve  
         the following 19 for-hire-vehicle base license applications:  

   

NEW (5): LICENSE # COUNCIL 
DISTRICT 

Astoria Transportation Corp. B02304 22 

Cyclone Car Service, Inc. D/b/a Plaza Cars B02305 47 

Fast City Car & Limo. Service, Inc. B02311 45 

Gaon Car & Limo. Service, Inc. B02299 44 

Red Hook Car & Limo. Service, Inc. B02308 38 

RENEWALS (13):  

Accord Car & Limousine Service, Inc. B01514 26 

Adam’s Car & Limo. Service B01934 43 

Flushing Express Corp. D/b/a Flushing Express Car 
Service B01497 20 

Hoyt Limo. & Service Corp. B01506 22 
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Linda & M Transportation, Inc. D/b/a New Yorker Car 
Service B00992 22 

Mobil Car Service, Inc. B01492 34 

N.J. M.  Inc. D/b/a Mid-Island Car Service B00972 51 

NY Kings Transportation D/b/a Kings Car Service B01650 47 

PJ Car Service B00984 23 

R & N Car Service, Inc. D/b/a Everywhere Car Service B01600 27 

SIWR, Inc. D/b/a Wadsworth Car Service B01186 49 

St. Albans-Hollis Car Service B01958 27 

V & M Transportation Corp. D/b/a Empire Car & Limo. 
Service B01394 39 

RENEWAL & RELOCATION (1): LICENSE # COUNCIL 
DISTRICT 

Allen Car Service, Inc. B01472 1 
                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 
    The complete application package compiled for each of the above bases is available for your     
    review upon request.  If you wish to receive a copy please contact Ms. Michelle Lange, Business     
    Licensing Unit, at 718-391-5697. 

 
 Please find enclosed herein the original application for each of the approved base stations. 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                      

                       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
  Georgia Steele-Radway 

 Director of Applicant Licensing 
                                                                                                     Taxi & Limousine Commission 
 

 
 
 
 


